
Join Lobos of the Southwest’s Tucson Pack and 
help save the endangered Mexican gray wolf!  

17 years after they were reintroduced, 

Mexican gray wolves, aka lobos, number 

only 110 in the wild, making them one of 

the world’s most endangered wolves. 
 

Arizona’s native lobos need your help 

now to survive multiple threats to 

their continued survival and 

recovery. 
 

If you are ready to join with fellow 

Tucson wolf supporters to help turn the 

Mexican wolf program around, please join us on: 
 

Tuesday, Sept. 15, 6:00-7:30 pm 

100 N. Stone Ave. 
 

Refreshments will be served. 
 

For more information or to RSVP, email 

info@mexicanwolves.org 

 

Since 2009, Lobos of the Southwest/mexicanwolves.org, has been at the 

forefront of efforts to restore Mexican wolves to 

their essential natural role.   

 

Learn more at 

www.mexicanwolves.org  


